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August 2025 
 

Dear Tiny Tot Families, 

 

 Whether you are new or are a returning family in our Tiny Tots program, 

welcome to the 2025-26 Religious Education school year at Sacred Heart Parish. 

 

 For your convenience, I have enclosed a registration form.  Please return this to 

the parish offices by Friday, September 5th so your child will be added to the 

classroom roster. 

 

 Our first class is highlighted below and please note the new time frame: 
 
 

Your Child’s First Class is: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 I would also like to take this opportunity to remind all of you that Sacred Heart’s 

Harvest Fest is being held on Sunday, September 7th following the 9:30am Mass until 

1pm.  Hope to see you there! 

 

 I look forward to seeing all of you soon!  As always, if you have any questions 

between now and then, please don’t hesitate to call or email me at 920-485-0694 ext. 

225 or jodimurphy.ym@sheart.org. 

 

Blessings, 

 

Jodi Murphy, DRE 

Tiny Tots (3-4 yrs. old) 

Tuesday, September 23, 2025 

From 9:00 - 11:00 am 


